Continu^{US}

October 14, 2014

[provider name] [address] [city, state, zip]

Dear Residential Providers,

This letter is being sent as a follow up to an email sent to all residential providers on October 14, 2014 regarding ContinuUs' residential rate alignment process.

You are receiving this letter because you may be impacted by our proposed residential rate alignment.

We are holding meetings for residential providers who may be impacted to explain the process we intend to follow in reducing some member rates. This reduction would only impact members that we currently pay 10% or more above our assessed rate. Please plan to attend one of the meetings.

Scheduled meetings are:

North	South	East
October 27, 2014 10:00 a.m. — 12:00 p.m. Econo Lodge Inn & Suites Tainter Room 1815 North Broadway Street Menomonie, WI 54751	October 28, 2014 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Ramada Inn and White House Supper Club 1450 Veterans Drive Richland Center, WI 53581	October 29, 2014 10:00 a.m. — 12:00 p.m. Comfort Suites 725 Paradise Lane Johnson Creek, WI 53038
RSVP to: Shelli Rogge 715-598-2445	RSVP to: Mary Doskocil 608-647-1545	RSVP to: Mary Doskocil 608-647-1545

Sincerely,

Patty Kemerling

Director of Provider Services

ContinuUs Administration – Lone Rock